
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 

 

1st March—Y1&2 Trip 

to The Deep 

2nd March—World 

Book Day 

3rd March—SPAG 

workshop Y2-6 parents 

6th March—YR 

Heights, Weights & 

Hearing checks 

7th March—Parents 

day and evening 

23rd March—Music 

Concert 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

24th February 2017 

Dear Parents 

              Welcome back to a new term.  We have lots of exciting learning planned 

and look forward to seeing you at all our events.  I mentioned the SPAG workshop 

in my letter on Monday, it will be great to see you there.  1st March is Ash 

Wednesday; as a church school we will have a short service in school with Captain 

Chris.  Captain Chris will be using the ash from the palm crosses to bless the   

children that wish to, with an ash cross on their head.   If you do not want your 

child to take part in the blessing please let us know.  Signing up sheets for      

Parents afternoon and evening will be in the foyer from today, so please sign up 

for your chosen appointment time. 

H Brewster 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Messages or reminders from…….. 

Reception— Thank you for your tapestry entries in half term 

Year 1 and Year 2— Any forms or money for The Deep need to be in ASAP please 

Year 3 and 4—Great homework over half term—Thank you 

Year 5 and 6— Super model temples returned to school—Thank you 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers 

We have a collection point in the 

office if you have any vouchers 

you would like to  

donate to the school. Thank you. 

Please remember we are a nut 

free school so any items sent into 

school must not contain nuts or 

derivatives. 

FARM KITCHEN 

DEADLINE CHANGE 

The Farm Kitchen have made the  

decision to change the ordering  

deadline to 3pm on the preceding 

Tuesday; this had previously been 

midnight. The change will take place 

from Tuesday 21st February. This is 

to ensure there is full office         

customer service support for any  

parents that require assistance up to 

the time of the orders closing. 

World Book Day, Thursday 2nd 

March 

Dress as one of your favourite book   

characters and bring along your favourite 

book. 

Young Writers 
 

Publishing permissions 

need to be completed 

by Friday 10th 



PTFA FASHION SHOW 

By popular demand we have arranged another fashion show for over 16's on Thursday 27th April at 

7.15pm.  Tickets are £5, including a drink, and can be purchased from a PTFA member.  There will 

be opportunity to purchase branded Spring /Summer wear at discount prices.   

If you have a raffle prize that you can donate, for the evening, they would be gratefully received 

by the PTFA (please drop them into the office).    

 

Tickets are available for purchase from Keri King, Katie Cotton, Jen Brockway, Philippa Blackbourn, 

Clare Clayton, Emma Giles and Siobhan Lloyd in the playground, or the school office also have a 

small stock of tickets. 

LIVING EGGS! 
In Reception and Year 3 we have living eggs.  The children will be 

able to see the eggs hatch into chicks over the next two weeks and 

learn about the life cycle of a chicken and how to care for a living 

animal.  The children are very excited, as are the adults! 


